
 

 

 

 

The Mission and Outreach Committee are proud to announce we have an upcoming mission trip to 

Decatur, AL to work in the UMCOR (United Methodist Committee on Relief) Warehouse.  

What is the UMCOR Warehouse? The Mission of the UMCOR Warehouse: “To provide a secure weather 

resistant storage facility to accumulate, account for, and ship relief supplies to victims of natural and man-made disasters 

worldwide in support of the humanitarian efforts of the United Methodist Church.  The stewardship of the donated and 

purchased assets shall be the primary activity of the warehouse.” 

The team will depart from Senoia on Tuesday, July 11, 2017, to Decatur, Alabama, and return on July 

15.  While there our work will include building health kits, tornado kits, flood buckets, stocking 

shelves, packing, inventory, loading or unloading trucks, and other duties as assigned. The Warehouse 

is air conditioned. Anyone from age 16 to 90 can take part in this mission trip. There are jobs for those 

who can walk and jobs for those who need to sit.  

Baymont Inns & Suites will provide us rooms at the rate of $59 +tax per night.  These rooms have 2 

double beds so 1 to 4 people could occupy a room. The price is per room, not per person and also 

includes a hot breakfast. They also have a swimming pool and a fitness room. The motel is across the 

street from a shopping mall and many restaurants are within walking distance. The Warehouse is about 

a ten minute ride from the motel.  

Please prayerfully consider joining us on this mission trip. For more information about the mission 

trip please contact Linda D’Allen at acedallen@bellsouth.net  or call 770-599-3055 for more 

information and let her know you are going NO LATER than May 15th.  
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